
If your Medicare claim has denied, due to another insurance company (and that insurance is no longer active), the

Medicare patient or Medicare Provider would need to contact Coordination of Benefit Contractor (COBC) to have

the files updated.

This is not a Barnestorm issue. Please contact COBC to have these types of denials resolved. Click here for

information on Coordination of Benefits.

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle50795.aspx

Medicare Denial Due To Other Insurance

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coordination-of-Benefits-and-Recovery/Coordination-of-Benefits-and-Recovery-Overview/Overview

